
 

 

        October 10, 2024 

          Subject:  Norridgewock Avenue Sidewalk 

          Location: Skowhegan 

        State WIN: 025277.00 

        Amendment No. 1    

 

 

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

 

The following questions have been received: 

 

Question:  Can you verify that all water works materials are provided by the water company? 

 

Response:  Yes, it is the intent of Maine Water to provide all the materials. 

 

Question:  Can you specify on the plan where the proposed water main is going? At a minimum 

station/offset? 

 

Response:  There is a link to a plan sheet that shows the water line location with the other bid 

documents. It is the link titled SHOP DRAWING.  

 

Question Will pavement and subbase gravel for trench restoration of the water main 

be paid for per the provided DOT bid items or is the paving and surface gravel incidental? 

 

Response:  The estimated quantities include the gravel and pavement items necessary to reconstruct the 

roadway in the area of the water main work indicated on the Maine Water plan. These items will be paid 

for at the contract unit prices. 

 

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on October 23, 2024. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 

      Contracts & Specifications Engineer 



 
 

 

 

 


